HAWAII CLIPPING SERVICE
P. O. Box 2033 - Honolulu, Hawaii
Phones: 743-360, 78-124, 78-313
Victoria Custer Elaine Stroup
HONOLULU STAR-BULLETIN

Intelligence specialists arriving

About 15 military intelligence specialists from Phoenix, Ariz., will arrive here at 2 a.m. tomorrow to join the 29th Brigade at Schofield Barracks.

A brigade spokesman said he detachment's commander, Maj. Charles Green, will be among those arriving.
Others will not get here until August, he said.

Soldiers of the 29th returned to duty today. They enjoyed a weekend off following the Armed Forces Day parade Saturday morning at Schofield.

Many units went to class today to learn about the M-14 rifle.

"After they learn how to take it apart and put it together, they will start going to the range for rifle practice," a spokesman said.

This work with the M-14 will occupy many troops for the balance of their second week of active duty.